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Noteworthy News

 
Want to clear out some of your too-tempting-to-keep
Halloween candy? Bring it to The Learning Zone! They will
package it up and send it to our troops for a well-deserved
treat.  Interested participants are encouraged to bring the
candy to 600 Cummings Center, Suite 171-X no later than
Wednesday, November 8. For more information, call Melissa
at 978-969-6679.

Special Offer

All November, client firm PetEdge is hosting an online
warehouse sale. More than 250 items are featured in the
sale, with up to 83 percent savings. Sale items are available
only while supplies last. For more information, visit the
website. 
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Blog Bites

Greener Commuting Options to
Work: Cummings Center is a bustling "city within
a city" that welcomes 4,000 to 5,000 visitors
daily.  Although business owners, employees, and
visitors often arrive by car, a growing number
choose to commute via "greener" modes of
transportation. The statewide program NuRide is
offering quarterly incentives to commuters who
log their green commuting using the mobile app.
For more information, visit the blog.

Friendly Reminder

Be Active During Your Workday: Clients
and visitors are welcome to use the
newly installed FreshAir FitCourse
located along Upper Shoe Pond. The
course provides instructional plaques,
and features pull-up bars, a push up bar,
parallel bars, box jumps, and more. As
the weather gets cooler, Cummings
Center is pleased to offer the use of the
CenterCircuit on the second floor of the
100 building for fitness walks. Please see
the color-coded circuits placed
throughout the second floor, and look for
mileage markers to guide your way.

Business Spotlight

Metro Cleaners, located at 100 Cummings
Center, Suite 106-J, is a family-run business in
operation since 1979. Metro Cleaners provides
dry cleaning services, as well as alterations
and tailoring for a variety of items. It even
offers pick-up and delivery as an added
convenience. Client firms interested in this
service only need to provide a closet for Metro
Cleaners to pick up and drop off dry cleaning.
For more information, visit the website, stop by
Suite 106-J, or call 978-998-3200.

Shoe Snippets
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Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly known as "The Shoe"

When "The Shoe" was first built, there was no consideration for parking because most
employees walked to work or took the train. Now, Cummings Center has surface lots and four
covered parking garages that can accommodate more than 4,000 cars. 

 

If you no longer wish to receive our emails you may unsubscribe.  Unfortunately, if you
unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as water and electric

shutdowns, or fire alarm testing.  
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